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10 May 2024  
 

Change of Auditor from BDO WA to BDO Audit 
 
SRG Global Ltd (‘SRG Global’ or ‘the Company’) (ASX: SRG) advises that in accordance with Listing 
Rule 3.16.3, BDO Audit Pty Ltd (BDO Audit) has been appointed as auditor of the Company.  The 
appointment follows the resignation of BDO Audit (WA) Pty Ltd (BDO WA) and ASIC’s consent to the 
resignation in accordance with s329(5) of the Corporations Act 2001 (the Act). 
The change of auditor arose as a result of BDO WA restructuring its audit practice whereby audits will 
be conducted by BDO Audit, an authorised audit company, rather than BDO WA. 
In accordance with s327C of the Act, a resolution will be proposed at the Company’s next Annual 
General Meeting to confirm the appointment of the Company’s auditor. 
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CONTACT 
Judson Lorkin 
Group Financial Controller & Company Secretary 
SRG Global  
+61 8 9267 5400 
 

ABOUT SRG GLOBAL 
 

SRG Global is a diversified industrial services company bringing an engineering mindset to deliver 
critical services for major industry across the entire asset lifecycle of engineer, construct and sustain. 
The Company has over 3,500 employees across three operating segments of Asset Maintenance, 
Mining Services and Engineering & Construction. Our vision is to be the most sought-after in what we 
do through “Making the Complex Simple”. For more information about SRG Global, please click here.  
 
This announcement was authorised for release to ASX by the Managing Director. 
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